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A Green student team (SAP) and Eco club volunteers conducted a survey in the campus 

from 1st May to 6th June 2022. They collected the seeds from the trees and shrubs in and 

around the campus and tried to find out the capacity of seeds to survive. To tackle these 

challenges our team of 10 students took the help from the concerned teachers and 

gardener of Shyam Lal College. They also tried to find out whether these seeds are native 

to campus or not. Our team selected a place and collected seeds in the college nursery 

and kept them under supervision. In addition, our volunteers also collected mango seeds 

and took initiative and brought them to the campus nursery and keep them under 

supervision. They also urge others in the campus to take part in this drive, once they 

finish eating the fruit, instead of throwing the seeds away that end up either in the 

landfills or clogging the side drains, just clean them and dry them in the sun. The main 

motive was to come forward and take care of the flora and fauna of our vicinity, plant 

new trees and creates awareness – these actions will ensure a better and sustainable 

environment for the future. 
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